Flower Mound High School Swim and Dive Booster Board Meeting
Location: WAC

Date: September 4, 2025

Members Present: Bob Kruzel, Katie Jones, Karen Spencer, Sherry McGuire, Stephanie Zink,
Alexandra Bliss

Coaches Present: Coach Arbogast, Swim Head Coach; Coach Dion, Swim Head Coach; Coach
McGuire, Dive Head Coach

Call to Order / Welcome — Bob Kruzel, 6:06 PM
Bob welcomed everyone and distributed the meeting agenda.

Items Discussed

Review of Minutes
- Briefly reviewed minutes from the May 1st meeting.

Coach’s Report — Coach Arbogast
- Rosters: Bob has the roster. Coach Arbogast will mark water polo members who may not
swim so Bob can prepare for dues.

- Equipment: Bob reviewed last year’s orders. Additional swimsuits will be needed. Tony
will confirm quantities and identify other needs. Incoming freshmen and new swimmers
will require backpacks, jackets, etc. Tony will send a list of items to be ordered.

- Pricing: Backpack and jacket prices have increased. Alexandra provided updated pricing. A
form will be sent to collect sizes.

- Team Shirts: Alexandra presented shirt options. Two versions will be ordered: one in white
with the year, and one in blue without the year. Pricing for 75-100 shirts is $9 each. Staff
will also receive shirts with the year. Order will be placed for 90 of each design.

Parent Meeting
- Scheduled for October 9th at 6:30 PM in the FMHS multipurpose room.

Meet Schedule
- Tony will publish the swim schedule on Rank One. First meet is November 6th. Dive meets
follow the same schedule. Bob will add the dive schedule to the website.

President’s Report — Bob Kruzel
- Beginning-of-Year Team Event: October 19th, 5-8 PM at Chicken N Pickle in Grapevine.
Four outdoor courts and food included; equipment provided.



- Media Day: 15 seniors this year. Same photographer as last year. Katie will coordinate the
date (likely on a Saturday or Sunday).

- Fundraiser: Chipotle fundraiser set for October 21st.

- Team Dinner: Scheduled at Baris on January 17th.

- LISD Forms: Bob will complete beginning-of-year forms.
- Insurance Renewal: Renewed at $450.

- Storage Unit: No changes from last year.

- Volunteers Needed: Coordinator for Senior Night and general volunteer coordinator. Jenny
will reach out for help.

Treasurer’s Report
- Bob reviewed 2024-2025 year-end financials and discussed budget adjustments for
2025-2026. A new budget will be circulated once equipment costs are finalized.

Secretary’s Report — Karen Spencer
- SportsYou: QR code will be provided at the parent meeting for app registration.

- Karen will send “Save the Date” notices for the parent meeting and Chicken N Pickle event.

Dive Report — Coach McGuire
- A check is needed for the upcoming meet on September 26th.

- Suits will be provided for three divers. Coach McGuire will provide Bob with details of
additional equipment needs.

Next Meeting
- October 2, 2025 at 6:00 PM, WAC

Adjournment
- Meeting adjourned at 6:53 PM.



